
  March 2015 Newsletter 
 
Notes from the Office of the President 
 
Greetings from "The President..." 
  
Well my fellow fishermen and fisherwomen, it looks like old man winter and 
Mother Nature combined against us again.  To all those that were able to 
overcome the hardships of fishing cold water again.  I applaud you.  I would like to acknowledge our new-
est member, James Renfro.   
  
I would also like to acknowledge our winner of the tournament, John Caines.  I personally know what hard-
ships John had to deal with to overcome and bring home a victory.  I applaud you, John Caines. 
  
I also want our members to know that our great passion for this sport drives us to keep on keeping on 
when we physically are hurting and mentally can't concentrate on our task at hand.  I hope that you young-
er members strive to keep your bodies as healthy as you can so you can enjoy this sport as long as you can.  
  
Remember doing good maintenance on our bodies is like doing good maintenance on our boats.  You will 
either be out on the water enjoying the day or still sitting at the boat ramp. 
  
Hope to see y'all at Lake Tyler,   
J.D.  
President 
DFW Bassmasters  
 
TBF Federation News: Good luck to our Federation members who will be heading to 
Amistad on March 21. 
 
 
Membership: We currently have about 30 members and can use 10 or so more for sure 
 
 
Treasury: Our current Treasury balance is $815.00.Looking forward to another great non-
profitable year. 
 
Youth: It is that time of the year to start asking for door prize donations for our 9th Annual 
Kids Fishing Tournament on May 30. 
 


